
 

 

 
12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
After the extremely sad news last week, we express our deepest sympathies for the passing 
of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and are thankful for her many years of service.  Her family 
and loved ones are in our thoughts.  
 
On Friday our pupils attended Key Stage Assemblies to reflect on the life of Her Majesty and 
the children will get a chance to discuss her service and work with class teachers and pupils 
over the term.  Ashmole Primary School will continue to support pupils, families and staff 
during this period of reflection. 
 
It has been confirmed that Her Majesty’s state funeral will take place on Monday 19th 
September 2022 and this has now been declared a national holiday as a mark of respect. 
School will be closed on that day.   
 
Should there be any further support we can provide, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and support during this time.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher 
 
 


